HARYANA PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
(BUILDING & ROADS) BRANCH, CH. DADRI
Ph. No. 01250-220073 (O), Fax No. 01250-220073 (0),
Email ID: pwd-eepd-dadri@hry.nic.in

Website: http://haryanapwd-bandr.org

To
REGD.
The Principal
Govt. Girls Sr. Sec. School
Behal (Bhiwani)
Code- 0370)
Memo. No. }j 55 Dated ZGP/’ 2/?/’ L7
Subject:- Request issue of building safety certificate.
Ref: - Your office letter No. 7568/23 dated 19.12.2023.

In this connection, the Sub Divisional Engineer, Provl. Sub
Division, PWD B&R Br., Loharu has been inspected the School building and found the
building of Govt. Girls Sr. Sec. School, Behal (Bhiwani) visually seems to be physically
safe. This certificate is not valid for any consequcnces as thiz building hag neither been
constructed nor supervised by this department. This certificate is valid for one year from
the date of issue of letter.

This is for your information please.

DA/NIL M Engineer,

Provincial Division,

PWD B@Br, Ch. Dagéi. =
Endst. No. Dated

Copy of above is forwarded to the Sub Divisional Engineer, Provl. Sub Division,
PWD B&R Br.. Loharu for information w.r.t. his office letter No. 78 dated 26.02.2024.

—_ S —
DA/NIL ' Executive Engineer,
Provincial Division,
PWD B&R Br, Ch. Dadri.
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